
Why is the steam being vented/flashed?
Two outdated reasons:

1) To lower the 238°F (114°C) condensate returns so that
they may be deaerated.

2) To lower the temperature of the condensate so that the
centrifugal pumps will work.

The above reasons are flawed.

If the condensate is above 238°F (114°C), it is already
deaerated and that heat, and its associated fuel cost may be
saved if returned directly to the boiler. The real problem is

that as the temperature increases, centrifugal pumps stop
pumping due to cavitation.

Roth One Foot NPSH Pumps are noncavitating at
temperatures up to 400°F (204°C). The hotter the
condensate that can be returned to the boiler, the less
money is spent on fuel heating it back to boiling.

Call Roth Pump or visit our Web Site at www.rothpump.com
to calculate how quickly a Roth High Temperature Feed
System will pay for itself in reduced fuel usage.

Don’t be “fuelish”!! Every month, every week, every day you
delay you are losing 10’s of thousands of fuel dollars.

That plume of white steam is eating profits. Over 1/2 of your fuel cost is being wasted.
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